
Notice of Meeting 
BOARD OF BARBER EXAMINERS 

 
The South Dakota Board of Barber Examiners will hold a meeting on Monday, June 5, 2017, 
beginning at 1:00 p.m. MDT via teleconference. Persons interested in joining the meeting may 
do so by appearing in person at 629 Main St., Spearfish, South Dakota, or by teleconference. 
To arrange for a dial-in number call 605.642.1600. 
 
For more information or to request accommodations, contact Carol Tellinghuisen at 
605.642.1600 or proflic@rushmore.com.  
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